
October 1, 2019 

Andy Livin 
Kirkwood Community College Cedar Rapids, IA 
6301 Kirkwood Blvd. SW 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406 

Dear Andy, 

NIMS would like to thank you for your patience while much needed changes are being made to 
the NIMS accreditation program. We assure you that the accreditation standing at Kirkwood 
Community College Cedar Rapids will not be affected during this process. The final paperwork 
will be forwarded no later than October 30, 2019, at which time Kirkwood will have 6 months to 
complete the self-study kit. 

This letter confirms that Kirkwood Community College Cedar Rapids is in good standing and the 
re-accreditation is in progress, waiting on NIMS to complete the accreditation changes to the 
program. 

Kindest regards, 

Monica Marshall 
Credentialing and Accreditation Manager 
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